
 

 

November 28, 2016 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

 

Chancellor Dana Thomas 

University of Alaska Fairbanks 

320 Signers' Hall 

Fairbanks, Alaska  99775 

 

Dear Chancellor Thomas: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the decision made by the NCAA 

Division II Membership Committee with regard to your waiver request of NCAA 

Bylaw 20.10.3 (sports sponsorship).   

 

The committee declined to take action on your waiver request because your 

institution does not currently fall below the overall sports sponsorship minimums. 

Consistent with the timeline outlined in the Membership Committee’s policies and 

procedures, sports sponsorship waivers are only reviewed after an institution 

demonstrates a sports sponsorship deficiency. 

 

As a result, the committee requests that you withdraw your waiver request from the 

Requests/Self-Reports Online (RSRO) system at your convenience.  The committee 

greatly appreciates your cooperation and assistance throughout this process.  Please 

contact Chris Brown, Amanda Conklin or Angela Tressel at 317/917-6222 if you 

have any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Kevin Schriver, chair 

NCAA Division II Membership Committee 

 

 
Tom Daeger, vice chair 

NCAA Division II Membership Committee 

 

KS/TD:jcw 

 

cc: Dr. Gary R. Gray 

 Mr. Dave Haglund 

Select NCAA Staff Members 


